
 

            CORBRIDGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND FIRST SCHOOL 
 

OPEN MORNINGS  
 

FOR PARENTS/CARERS OF CHILDREN DUE TO START NURSERY OR 
RECEPTION CLASSES IN SEPTEMBER 2017  

 
Tuesday 15 November 2016 
Friday 25 November 2016 

at 
9.30-10.15am for parents/carers of children due to join Nursery  

11.00-11.30am for parents/carers of children due to join Reception class  
 

Parents and carers of children due to join a Nursery or Reception class in 
September 2017 are invited to attend one of our open mornings at the 

times detailed above to see our school at work.   
Miss Ainsley, Head Teacher, will give visitors a tour of the school and 

there will also be an opportunity to ask any questions.  
 
 

To book a place on one of our open mornings please call Mrs Shevlin in 
the school office on 01434 632534 or email 

admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  
 
 

Nursery: Application forms are available from our school office.  To apply 
for a place in September 2017 please complete and return an application 
form by Friday 2 December 2016.  We have started the process to enable 
our school to offer additional nursery hours, i.e. full time 30 hour nursery 
place.  If we have sufficient demand for this we hope to be able to offer 
extended nursery places from September 2017.  Find out more at our 

open morning or telephone the school for further information.   
 

Reception: The Northumberland County Council online Admissions portal 
for First and Primary Schools admission in September 2017 will open on 1 

November 2016.  For further information visit the NCC website.   
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